
The Crum Family Scholarship 

 

This scholarship was established by graduate, Jennifer Crum Balmos ’98, in honor of her 
parents, Jim and Terry Crum. It will benefit a student of Assumption High School with a 
history of serving others or with a demonstrated desire to do so in her career.  This may be 
demonstrated through participation in service activities inside and/or outside of Assumption 
or enrollment and achievement in classes related to her chosen career (teaching, law, 
medicine, ministry, etc.) or participation in a student government activity at Assumption 
such as Student Council, Class Officers, or Family Rep. The applicant should be known for her 
positive school spirit, academic achievement, and she must qualify for financial assistance.  
This $500 scholarship is awarded to a current freshman, sophomore, or junior who meets 
the following criteria and it will be applied to their tuition for the following school year:   

• Students(s) must demonstrate need and apply for aid based upon the 
School’s formal financial aid application process.  

• Maintain B average or above 
• Demonstrated leadership by performing community service or through participation 

in a student government activity at Assumption.   
• Applicants should be positive role models both in and outside of school; good 

representatives of AHS values; and be in good academic and disciplinary standing and 
not have any significant attendance issues. 

An essay with at least three paragraphs should be completed. The essay should explain why 
the student feels she fits the criteria for the scholarship, how she demonstrates service and 
leadership and what the scholarship means to her as a possible recipient.     

DEADLINE - Submit to jackie.bloyd@ahsrockets.org by midnight, Tuesday, March 1, 2022. 
You will receive a confirmation email within 24 hours.  IF YOU DO NOT RECEIVE A 
CONFIRMATION EMAIL you must contact Jackie Bloyd at 271-2511 within 24 hours of the 
deadline.  The winner will be announced at the End of the Year Celebration currently 
scheduled on May 23, 2022.   

 


